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Art Classes & Police Show and Tell 
 

 

LILAC ROOM 

This week the children from lilac room visited the local 

Café for morning snack.  The children enjoyed eating hot 

toast and fresh fruit.   

After snack time, our childcare practitioners and children 

joined other parents and carers at the Wood Street 

Library for Friday’s ‘Rhyme Time’ Session.  The children 

enjoyed singing along to the rhymes and joining in with 

the action songs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAGNOLIA ROOM 

Magnolia Room continued with their nature theme and 

made ladybirds for display.  They attached spots and eyes 

to the ladybird body.  We counted the number of spots 

on their body in total. We also decorated card with 

sweetie wrappers—discussing all of their various colours. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ACORN AND CHERRY CLASS 

Acorn and Cherry Class had a very busy week. 

They have had a special visit from a police man who 

showed them some of the things policemen and police 

women have to carry when on duty. They got to try on 

the police hat and  vest and ask loads of questions. 

 

Some of the children from  Acorn and Cherry also had the 

chance to  attend some art classes, learning how to mix 

colours to make new colours. They also got to roll and 

squish their hands in paint and make a giant piece of art 

work with their hand prints. 


